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Manchester Neighbors
PO Box 99974
Pittsburgh PA 15233

10/26/2024

Kimberly Clark- Baskin, CMC
Office of City Clerk

414 Grant Street

City County Building

Fifth Floor

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear Kimberly Clark-Baskin, CMC,

We received your letter of October 15, 2024 wherein you state, “This letter is to notify you that
Members of Council have scheduled a cable cast public hearing relative to the above — mention
subject matter (Bill Number 202-41) for Thursday, October 31, 1:30pm.”

Kindly be advised that our organization Manchester Neighbors met with Councilman R. Danielle
Lavelle, Thursday October 25, 2024 at 6:30pm. We discussed a number of issues that were
mentioned in the petition and accordingly we are requesting that the hearing be cancelled. If
you require additional information concerning this matter do not hesitate to contact me at 412-
628-0404.
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Roberta Bowra
Manchester Neighbors



KIMBERLY CLARK-BASKIN, CMC ASHLEY ROBINSON
CITY CLERK ASSISTANT CITY CLERK
CITY OF PITTSBURGH
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK
CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

October 15, 2024
Roberta Bowra
Manchester Neighbors
Post Office Box 99974

Pittsburgh, PA 15233

Re: Bill No. 2024-1021] - Petition from the residents of the City of Pittsburgh requesting a Public
Hearing before City Council relative to the importance of Manchester Neighbors becoming a
registered community organization (RCO), and to provide an update from Pittsburgh’s Department
of City Planning regarding the 2019 Manchester plan. The Petition is valid in accordance with the
Home Rule Charter.

Dear Ms. Bowra:

This is to notify you that Members of Council have scheduled the Cablecast Public Hearing
relative to the above-mentioned subject matter for Thursdav, October 31 at 1:30 PM.

All citizens, including the Petitioner, wanting to testify can register by visiting

hitps://pittsburghpa.gov/clerk/council-meetings or by calling the City Clerk’s Office at 412-255-
2138 or no later than 12:00 PM on October 31, 2024. Registered speakers are limited to three

minutes and nonregistered speakers are limited to one minute.

If you have any questions, please contact the Clerk’s Office.
Sincerely,
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Kimberly Clark-Baskin, CMC
City Clerk

414 GRANT STREET | CITY-COUNTY BUILDING, FIFTH FLOOR | 412-255-2138



